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NEW LOCATION OF NCR CENTRAL BRANCH 
AND LOCAL HEALTH INSURANCE  

OFFICE - QUEZON CITY 
Since January 3, 2018, the National Capital Region (NCR) Central Branch 
and the Local Health Insurance Office (LHIO) – Quezon City have been 
operating from their new location at Corporate 145 Building, No. 145 
Mother Ignacia Avenue, South Triangle in Quezon City (across ABS-CBN). 

Below is the vicinity map to the new location:

Members may contact the LHIO-Quezon City at the following numbers:

	 Collection Section 	 :		  332-3024/ 332-3025
	 Membership Section 	 :		  332-3023
	 Benefit Administration Section: 	 332-3026 to 27

The LHIO-Quezon City shall continue to provide membership and premium 
collection services.  Business operation shall be from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., 
Mondays to Fridays.
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